
 

 

 

29th April 2022 

Afterschool Clubs 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

We are delighted to be able to offer afterschool clubs for children in Reception, Year 1 – 6. 
Please take some time to look at the clubs offered to your child. Club places are limited, you 
must book your child into a club via the ParentPay app. There is a small charge for some 
clubs where a specialist coach or equipment is required.  
 
You will be able to book your child/children onto a club for the summer term. More clubs 
will be added after the Whit half term holiday.  
 

Tuesday:  

Multi Sports – Year 1, 2 & 3 

Coach Liam will be leading Multi Sports for all our Sporting Stars every 
Tuesday, starting Tuesday 3rd May, 3pm – 4pm. £2 per session. The 
final session will be Tuesday 5th July.  
 
Cheerleading Club – Year 4, 5 & 6 
Cheerleading is the ‘Sport of Smiles’. Join Miss Simmons every Tuesday 3pm – 4pm 
starting Tuesday 3rd May. The final session will be Tuesday 5th July. 
 

Debate Mate – Year 5 & 6  

Learn public speaking and debate techniques whilst discussing current issues. This is a very 
popular club, please speak to Mrs Capper if you would like to attend.  

 
Wednesday:  

Choir – Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Join Sam every Wednesday to prepare for our Christmas 
performances and Young Voices! Starting Wednesday 4th May, 
3pm – 4pm. The final session will be Wednesday 6th July. 

 



 

Sport Super Stars – Reception, Year 1 & 2 

Join coach Liam every Wednesday to take part in mini games and sports. Starting 
Wednesday 4th May 3pm – 3:50pm. £2 per session. The final session will be Wednesday 6th 
July.  

Thursday:  
Jag Tag – Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Jag Tag is a simplified version of American Football. Every Thursday 
with sports coach Liam from Edstart starting Thursday 5th May. £2 per 
session. The final session will be Thursday 7th July.  
 

Dance Club –Year 1 & Year 2  

Join Miss Karim on Thursday 5th May. The final session will be Thursday 16th June.  

We are very grateful to all our staff who are giving up their time to provide a wide variety of 
enrichment activities for our children.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs L Kelly  
Headteacher 


